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Registration for Blessing Workshop to Close 
 
Joshua Cotter and Phillip Schanker 
October 11, 2011 
 
MEMO: BFD 2011-10-11 
 
To: District Directors, State & Church Leaders, All Blessed Central Families 

From: National Blessed Family Ministry 

Re: URGENT NOTICE: LEVEL 1 BLESSING WORKSHOP October 15-16, 2011 

 Registration Closes Tomorrow, October 12th at 12:00 Noon EST 

Date: October 11, 2011 

 

Due to a number of programs taking place in New York City, there is limited capacity at the Lovin’ Life 
Learning Center this weekend. For this reason we would like to announce the following program 
adjustments: 
 
1. REGISTRATION TO CLOSE: The number of registered participants has reached near capacity, and 
registration will close at 12:00 Noon tomorrow, Wednesday, October 12th. 
 
2. PROGRAM TAKES PLACE at the NEW YORKER HOTEL: Workshop participants will sleep at 
the Learning Center at 4 W. 43rd Street. To accommodate the growing number of participants, however, 
the workshop program will take place at the New Yorker Hotel at 481 Eighth Avenue. Participants should 
arrive directly at the Gramercy Room on the 3rd Floor of the New Yorker by 8:00 AM on Saturday 
morning.  Registration opens onsite at 7:30 AM, and light refreshments will be served. We will return to 
43rd Street for dinner and our Saturday evening program, and head back to the Manhattan Center and 
New Yorker Hotel on Sunday morning after breakfast. 
 
We regret this inconvenience due to the growing number of exciting activities at the Learning Center, but 
look forward to sharing a rewarding and educational weekend with you. May God bless you and your 
family. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
       Rev. Joshua Cotter 
       Executive Vice President 
       Unification Church – USA 

 
 
 
 
Rev. Phillip Schanker 
Director, Blessed Family Ministry 
Unification Church - USA 

 


